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New Mexico Health and Environment Department - · 

October 17, 1990 

Commander Travis E. Harrell 
Brigadier General, USAF 
Holloman Air Force Base, NM 88330 

Dear Commander Harrell: 

GARREY CARRUTHERS 
Govemor 

DENNIS BOYD 
Secretary 

MICHAEL .J. BURKHART 
Deputy Secretary 

RICHARD MITZELFEL T 
Director 

On behalf of Richard Mitzelfelt and the New Mexico Environmental 
Improvement Division, I thank you for your September 19, 1990 
letter proposing an environmental technical review committee. We 
commend and fully support establishment of such a committee for 
Holloman AFB. 

Mr. Dennis McQuillan of my 
representative for this office. 
or at the address below. 

staff will be the committee 
Please contact him at 827-0596 

xc: Richard Mitzelfelt, Director, EID 
Jon Thompson, Deputy Director 
Kirkland Jones, Deputy Director 
Benito Garcia, Acting Deputy Director 
Kathleen Sisneros, Chief, Hazardous & Rad. Waste Bureau 

-ENVIRONMENTAL IMPROVEMENT OIVISION­
Herold Runnels Building 

1 1 90 St. Francie Or. 
Sante Fe. New Mexico 97~03 


